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S P O T  L I G H T  O N  O U R  N E W E S T   

H E R O E S  O F  T H E  H a l l w a y s  

PAR E N T  R E S O U R C E  C E N T E R  

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

As the season of autumn approaches 
and the weather begins to cool, we all 
feel a sense of “settling in” of our 
students and school procedures.  This 
is also the season of Parent/Teacher 
conferences.  We consider this time 
extremely important to the path of 
success for all of our students. 
Conferences provide that collaboration 
of working together strategically to 
benefit the child.  By this time, 
assessments have taken place and 
teachers have had an opportunity to get 
to know your child better .Thank you for 
your support and continued interest in 
our school.  This is essential to your 
child’s positive school experiences.   

Sincerely, 
Jade Bolton 

10/9 CARE Hat Day 
10/17 Lights On ASP Family Night  
10/21 - 10/25 Bus Driver Appreciation 

Week 
10/22 Picture Retake & Report Cards Go 

Home 
10/23 - 10/31 Red Ribbon Week 
10/25 Breakfast with Mom & Pumpkin 

Walk 
10/31 Character Day & Parade  

O C T O B E R  D A T E S  T O  
R E M E M B E R  

Parent Center  Location:  Title I Lab, hours 7:15-3:15 Monday - Friday.   

Pave the way to academic success--check out our reading/math activities!  

Children thrive on routines. The 
beginning of the school year is an 
opportunity for routines to make a big 
difference in your child’s school 
success.  A regular schedule such as 
going to sleep, waking up and studying 
at the same time each day makes all the 
tasks easier and results in fewer power 
struggles. More importantly, it leads to 
self-discipline and sets a standard for 
daily learning.  

DAILY ROUTINES LEAD 
TO SCHOOL SUCCESS 

Does your family eat dinner together 

most nights? Many families don’t. Yet 

sharing meals can involve sharing a lot 

more. What a wonderful opportunity to 

talk about school! You can learn about 

your child’s successes and struggles in 

academics and behavior.  Showing an 

interest sends a clear message about 

how much your family values education 

and that you are there to help if 

needed. Families are busy. So if 

necessary, schedule mealtimes on your 

calendar. And if dinner doesn’t work, try 

breakfast.  

FAMILY MEALS ALLOW FOR 
MEANINGFUL TALKS 



 

NFE TEACHERS & STAFF SPOT LIGHT  

OCTOBER STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 

Hispanic Heritage Month Teacher Winners,  

Mrs. Byrd and Mrs. White. 

HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH  

STUDENT TRIVIA QUESTION WINNERS!! 

21st Century Technology Parent Class Given  

by Mr. Barry! 

SAFETY PATROL  

ON DUTY! 

Congratulations to Dr. Atiya Parson for  
obtaining her PhD!! 

Candy Sweetens the Bunch!!!  

Pre-Order your NFE Yearbook 

while you can $20 each!!! 


